
Dear Parents,

With the summer fair fast approaching there are going to be lots of PTA things happening in the next few
weeks and we need as much help as possible to ensure the fair is going to be a success.

We are DEFINITELY going to need volunteers to help us run the fair, i.e man a stall for us, help us
prepare & set up on the day, make a cake etc. Manning a stall doesn’t have to be for the duration of the
whole fair but if various people cover for an hour, we will be sorted. Maybe you know a grandparent or
family member who would like to help too - please let us know. We cannot run a summer fair without any
help from you - thank you!



There will be three non-uniform days for the children before the fair and we kindly ask that you bring items
for the fair in return (thank you!):



We already indicated that the PTA is looking for old and unwanted crockery for the fair too. If you have
crockery you no longer need, please let us have it. We are going to use it for something fun (just don’t ask
to have it back afterwards):



Last but not least (and in case you’d like a few more dates) we are going to sell ice creams after school
on the following dates:

Also don’t forget about the Father’s Day craft next Wednesday 12th June 2024 - cost £3.
A reminder that all money raised from the fair, ice creams and Father’s Day will help all children at school
and go towards the monkey bars and hopefully some ipads. Thank you for supporting our efforts!

From the PTA - Yolande, Cathy, Selina, Russ & Lena


